MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY

General Meeting Minutes

Date: 6/6/2015

Start time: 11:30 PM, at the Wallkill Field

Present: 23 members, 2 guests

- The minutes from the previous meeting, located on the club's website, were accepted as posted.
- Several new guests were voted in as probationary members by the club. They are: Kevin Breen, Jim Cillo, Peter Gregory, Matt Hunger, Larry Mesic.
- Warren Batson has club hats that are available for purchase.
- Ron Revelle is chairing the committee for planning next year's 50th Jamboree. Committee meeting notes are on the club's Forum. Members are welcome to contribute and offer up ideas. Ron will be Assistant CD for this and next year's Jamborees, with Warren as CD.
- Warren noted that the ORA Spring Fun Fly went well, with approximately 30 pilots. Saturday was windy, but flights were still being made. Sunday had rain. The trial running of the balloon bursting went well.
- Wallkill field report: Ron Revelle noted that the porta potty is scheduled to be serviced every Thursday.
- Redwing field report: Rob Schulze said that the field is in good shape, and that Roger Stabe is doing the field cutting. There is lacrosse usage scheduled during the week during the day, but should be minimal impact to us flying in the evening.
- New members to the club are invited and encouraged to get involved with helping out with the Jamboree event. It is an excellent and enjoyable opportunity to a be a part of well known event, and see a famous living museum.
- Warren commented on the proposed Bylaws change to include a new membership level of "Non Flying Member". A motion was made by Rick Rizza to accept the change, and was seconded by Rob Schulze. A vote was made with 24 "yes", 0 "no" and, 0 abstained.
- A thank you to Rob VanDerMeulen for overhauling the entrance sign to the Wallkill field, and the field frequency board.
- A thank you to Rick and Flavio for preparing the food for the meeting.

Meeting adjourned: 11:50 AM

Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini